From:

Sent: 15 January 2009 08:40
To:

Subject: RDSplc website

Hi'

The above

http://royaldutchshellplc.com/2009/01/14/email-from-john-donovan-to-richard-wiseman-chief-ethics-
compliance-officer-royal-dutch-shell-plc-14-jan-2009/

is again pushing one of its favourite old allegations, about nuclear contamination, this time saying it
has sent letters to neighbours around the area. | can't see this will generate any serious concerns, as
peoble must by now recognise that this is all complete fantasy; but just in case ....

1 he following extract was on the website a few weeks back: “I'm arranging to purchase Shell shares
for Mr Fox and his son Christopher. They will then be able to attend the next AGM and although in
poor health, speak directly to directors and fellow shareholders. | am sure the media will also be
interested. | have recommended that Mr Fox and his family and friends arrange to hand out leaflets
at The Shell Centre so that Shell employees are briefed on these matters.”

So just in case they do appear at the AGM on 19 May (presumably London venue) we will need to
have a (very short) issue brief on the topic prepared in advance.

I'll be in Shell Centre tomorrow - I'll look in.

Best regards
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